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Regenerating Education:  
The Futures of Public Universities  
After the 2020 Elections 

Thursday, October 24
3:30–5 p.m.

Campus Center 
Alumni Lounge, 2nd Floor

THE CENTER FOR THE STUDY OF HUMANITIES, CULTURE, 
AND SOCIETY

Professor Christopher Newfield of the University of California at Santa 
Barbara will present this lecture on the future of the humanities in 
public education.

Sponsored by the Center for the Study of Humanities, Culture, and  
Society, this talk is the first of the center’s 2019–2020 lecture  
series on the theme of resources. All are welcome.

You are invited to attend a lecture with 

Professor Christopher Newfield of the 
University of California at Santa Barbara


